EASTHIGH/SCHOO

BOYS AND GIRLS BOWLING TEAM
IS LOOKING FOR PLAYERS

The East High Boys and Girls Bowling Team is looking
for players for the 2020-2021 season.

Please Contact Woods or Coach Rhonda
swoods@columbus.k12.0h.us

rdg0418@aol.com

Please Include:

First and Last Name
A Working Phone Number for Both Parent and Student
Current Grade Level



